
Newsletter 
Term 3 - Week 8, 1 September 2021  

Bilambil Road, BILAMBIL NSW 2486 . 07 5590 72125. Bilambil-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au . Bilambil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

LEARNING FROM HOME 
It certainly is a difficult time under current restrictions and I would like to say thank you to our 

parents and grandparents who all seem to be doing the best they can with our blended learning 

from home while we are in lockdown.  

We all really appreciate your support and the open lines of communication with classroom 

teachers and through our office as required.  
 

Please do not hesitate to connect with your teachers through class emails or with Mr Robinson via 

the telephone if you need to do so. It was nice for many of our teachers to be able to say hello to 

a large number of parents and kids who came to pick up their Learning from Home work packs. 
 

As you would have seen via the media and as reported by us through previous messaging, our 

current stay-at-home orders remain current up to the end of next week, due to hopefully end at 

midnight on Friday 10 September. What happens after this date is not completely clear at the 

moment, but please note that we will keep community updated as information is available, 

about next steps for us. Fingers crossed that we can be re-categorised to level 3 restrictions, 

which would see us return to face to face learning. Until then, we have to remain under current 

learning from home restrictions. 
 

Please keep up the great work of staying connected to classroom teachers as you support your 

kids working from home. Work packs for next week will again be available for collection next 

Monday 6 September from our Kiss and Drop area between 8.30am to 10.30am and again 

between 12.30pm and 2.30pm. Outside of these hours, please visit our school office to collect 

student work packs. 
 

As always, we thank our whole community for your support during this time. Our teachers are 

doing the best they can under current guidelines to continue to provide connections and support 

for you and your children. 

 

Jeff Robinson  

Principal  
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STUDENT OF THE  WEEK 

 Term 3 Week 4 & 5 
KB Noah  -  Improved efforts in handwriting.  

KK London  

 

Aysha 

-  

 

- 

Her awesome efforts in sound 

waves. 

For being a kind and caring 

member of KK.  

KT Sam  -  Working hard in maths this week.  

1/2C Jace  

 

Joseph 

-  

 

- 

Always contributing insightful 

knowledge with the class.  

Fantastic effort in class.   

1/2H  Noah 

Indi 
- 

-   

Always showing kindness to others.  

Incredible dedication to learning 

her sounds in phonics lessons.  

1/2T Buddy  

 

Isabella  

Lydtaka  

-  

 

-  

- 

Some great mathematical thinking-

well done! 

A positive attitude to her learning  

Excellent reading and 

concentration during readers 

theatre.  

 

2/3B Mitchell  

Ben  
-  

-  

Great speech writing.  

Positive mindset towards learning 

tasks.  

3/4S Charlotte  -  Great attitude. 

3/4T Jack 

Olivia 
-  

- 

For your consistent effort in maths. 

For your positive attitude to all 

learning.  

4/5B Grace 

 

Caleb 

-  

 

- 

Participation in class discussions 

and a positive attitude.  

Being a kind and caring member 

of 4/5B. 

5/6B Aleigha  

 

Kalani 

-  

 

- 

Consistent excellence in all 

activities.  

Great effort in descriptive writing.  

5/6E Oliva  

Ava  

Lilli 

 

Tully 

 

 

Marlin 

- 

- 

- 

 

- 

 

 

- 

Excellent leadership at assembly.  

Excellent leadership at assembly.  

Working hard to master simplifying 

fractions.  

Always having a positive attitude 

and putting a consistent effort into 

classroom activities. 

Always being an enthusiastic and 

motivated learner. 

 

5/6V Amelie  

Isabella  

Preston   

-  

-  

- 

Excellent leadership at assembly . 

Excellent leadership at assembly. 

Quick recall of multiplication 

tables.  

RFF Zoe  -  Fantastic acting in role play. 

 BRONZE AWARD 

 Term 3 Week 4 & 5 

1/2P Lucas, Amelia,Lilith, 

Regan  

4/5B Riley, Mason, Jaiden, 

Max 

5/6B Rhiannon, Kalani 

5/6E Abraham, Amelia, 

Cooper, Kahu, Jazara, 

Thomas  

SILVER AWARD   

Term 3  Week 4 & 5 

KB Raffy, Thea, Imogen, 

Jasper  

KK Aysha, Jimmy, London 

1/2C Grace  

1/2H Lulu, Jacobi  

1/2P Hannah, Penny,  

1/2T Charlotte, Lilly, Remi  

4/5B Holly, Georgia, Gypsy, 

Laylah, Maddison  

5/6B Holly, Jessica, Malika  

5/6E Amy  

GOLD AWARD 

Term 3 Week 4 & 5 

1/2T Felicity, Declan 

 OFFICE NEWS  

• Our Indigenous Book Swap - 

rescheduled term 4 date to 

be confirmed. 
 

• Kindergarten Teddy Bears 

Picnic Transition activity - 

now penciled in for 

Wednesday 13 October. 
 

• Year 5/6 Interrelate Program 

- unlikely to be rescheduled. 
 

• Year 4 Camp - discussing 

available dates for term 4 at 

Camp Goodenough. 
 

 


